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Dear Families,

We have already made it past the first spelling test!  Everyone was cheerful and everyone did well.  Keep up the good work at home!
Three Pigs


We read several versions of the Three Pigs, including a couple from the wolf’s point of view.   In some versions, the pigs were good at solving problems- in others, not so much.  We wrote stories from the points of view of both pig and wolf.
Ugly Duckling


The Ugly Duckling is  a wonderful way to introduce the idea of empathy.  We’ll read several versions, think about how we can help friends who feel lonely, sad or isolated.  

Our Number Book


We’re working on a lovely Fairy Tale Number book as a way to review and assess our readiness to work with numbers.  We will complete the pages through 7 this week.  

Measurement


We are working with measurement as a school wide theme this year.  In class we have worked on measuring capacity (estimating how many items are in a jar) and measuring ourselves (teeth, height, foot length, head circumference.)  We are putting the measurements in a time capsule and at the end of the year, we’ll see if there is a transformation!
Singing


Dawn, Christina and I are taking a class together.  We all got our own pitch pipes!  We’re pretty excited.  The class addresses the value of singing in the classroom, especially to enhance reading and math learning.  You should sing at home, too.

Conferences


I am attaching the conference sign up sheet as a confirmation and for a few, as a reminder to sign up!  Thanks!  Kristin
